LAX Officials,

Hope all of you are excited for the 2023 season as we are. The process of assigning for this
season has already begun. We are working through scrimmages in the Cincinnati area right
now and Shekhar has already assigned regular season games in the Dayton area. Just a few
reminders as we approach the season.

1) Set blocks! We are doing our best to be understanding, but please make our jobs
easier. Assigning a full season is a tremendous amount of work and it's impossible without your
help.

2) Join USA Lacrosse. Link provided here... https.//www usalacrosse com/

3) Join SOWLUA with dues. Link provided here__. htips://www sowlua com/copy-of-become-a-
women-s-hs-officia-1

4) Join OHSAA . you can do this by signing into myohsaa. Link to myohsaa,
here._. http://officials. myohsaa. org/L ogon

5) State meeting and kickoff will be this Sunday at Sycamore High School 10:00 a.m. (7400
Cornell Road Montgomery, OH 45242)

We are looking forward to a successful season. Games and scrimmages will begin to be
assigned here shortly.

Thanks,

SOWLUA Assigning Team (Shekhar, Brad, Mike, John)



